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Comments: I vehemently oppose this project. Renovating existing Holland Lake structures is understandable, but

this level of expansion is abhorrent. Holland Lake is a hidden gem in Montana. My husband and I moved to

Montana in 2015 from the Midwest, and the Seeley Lake/Condon areas remain our favorite spots to go hiking

and camping. The Holland area is quiet, serene, relatively untouched, quaint, and unique. The number of spots

like it in Montana continue to shrink due to corporate greed. Looking through the public comments and those on

social media, it is abundantly clear that the majority do not support this project. It will destroy the local

community, nature, surrounding campgrounds, and ecosystem. Approving this project is promoting the

appropriation of nature and rural communities to create playgrounds for the wealthy. Montana's role is not to

solve wealthy people's existential crises at the expense of our local communities. This project in its current form

of massive expansion will further contribute to the demise of our cherished nickname "The Last Best Place." Say

no to POWDR. 


